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Missing Person Update 
 

The Birmingham Police Department reports previously missing person Melodie Johnson 
has been located. Melodie Johnson was found unharmed. The investigation indicated 
Melodie Johnson traveled to another state on her own cognizance. 

 

Missing Person Investigation 
 
The Birmingham Police Department reports detectives are conducting a missing person 
investigation. The Birmingham Police Department request assistance from the public on 
locating the subject in the attached photo. 
 
The missing person has been identified as: 
Melodie Johnson, (55), B/F, of Birmingham, Alabama. 
 
Melodie Johnson was last seen on Friday, September 4, 2020 at her home in the 3300 
block of Avenue Q. Ms. Johnson left home driving a white Toyota Corolla. Ms. Johnson 
suffers from a medical condition that may causes her to become delusional. Ms. 
Johnson’s family indicated she is in dire need of her medication. 
 
If there is anyone who has information pertaining to the whereabouts of Melodie Johnson, 
please contact the Birmingham Police Department at 205-297-84313 or 911. If you have 
additional information on this investigation, contact Crime Stoppers. 
 

                                              
     

 
  



 


